
June 28, 2021  

 

Dear FLMS Parents / Guardians,  

Report cards for the fourth marking period are posted on the parent portal. The grading system in place 

takes into account some of the challenges of this school year. Accordingly, some students will receive the 

grades of NI (Needs Improvement), NG (No Grade) and F (Fail). We have not adopted a “Pass/Fail” grading 

system for any class. We expect most of our students to be graded according to each department’s 

guidelines, and therefore, the students should expect to receive letter grades as in the past. As always, if 

you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your child’s teacher, team, counselor or assistant 

principal.  

Happy Summer! 

Sincerely,  

Sue Ostrofsky, Principal 


